
 

 

 
 

Drop off and pick up along the playground fence line 

Drop off:  8:15 am for breakfast, 8:40 am head straight to class.     

Vehicles enter through North Entrance. No left turns from 42nd St. into the drop off line 
are allowed.  

Students should exit only from the right side of their vehicle and use the pedestrian 
walkway along the fence to the playground. After loading/unloading drivers may pull 
out of the “Drop-off/Pick-up” lane, proceed forward and exit the property at the South 
exit. No cars may be left unattended in the Drop-off/Pick up lane. 

Families may also choose to park in the parking spaces adjacent to the Drop-off/Pick up 
lane and walk in with their students. Please use the sidewalk after exiting your car, and 
walk to the South exit, to cross with the crossing guard and walk behind the red painted 
curbing to proceed to the playground. 

Please do NOT walk through the traffic lanes to get to the sidewalk or crosswalk, 
students or adults. 

Pick Up: 3:45 pm until 4 pm.   

Elementary students are escorted to the playground fence by their teachers and will 
wait at the fence until they are picked up. Junior High students are released at and wait 
on the playground, near the building to be picked up.                               

 

Using the Front Entrance 

There is no drop off allowed at the front entrance of the school. No children may enter 
the building un-accompanied by an adult before 8:40 am. If you are tardy, please park 
and escort students to the door. Please call the front office at 208-426-9840 and wait for 
a staff member to meet your student at the front door.   

There is no afternoon pick up from the front of the building. Please do not ask your 
students to wait for you in the front parking lot as this creates a hazardous situation for 
drivers. 

Street Parking and Crosswalk 

An Anser crossing guard will be on duty during drop off and pick up scheduled times.  
Please cross 42nd St. only at the cross walk to ensure safety for everyone and teach all 
students these habits.  

It is the responsibility of all adults to make sure Anser students are being safely dropped 
off and picked up. By following these procedures, you will be doing your part to insure a 
safe environment for our students. 


